17th December 2021

HOMEFIELD NEWS

WWW.HOMEFIELD.NORFOLK.SCH.UK

Issue number: 5

I thought that I had already written the last newsletter for this term but as I have some celebrations and information to share, I decided to send out one more.

We have ended the term with a few covid cases in school but I really hope that this doesn't impact your Christmases too much and you will be able to spend some time with family and friends.

This week has been very busy with recording and editing the nativities, Christmas lunch and parties and other festivities in the classroom. Staff have done everything they can to make sure the children had a great time this week.

Have a lovely break and see you in the New Year.

Mrs Glendinning









The weekly newsletter Homefield VC CofE Primary School

Headteacher's Awards

Awarded for outstanding achievement throughout the Autumn Term

Nursery – Freddie Gallie

Reception - Lilah Mobbs

Year 1 – Oakley Page

Year 2 – Zachary Wadsworth

Year 3 – Isla Patterson

Year 4 – Finlay Forster

Year 5 – Jessica Taylor

Year 6 - Charlie Austin



Very Well Done!

Marvellous Me!

We are thrilled to be launching Marvellous Me when we come back to school in January.

It's a great way to hear about the wonderful things your child is doing, and to celebrate their achievements.

Look out for your join up letter coming soon!

Nativities

The Early Years Nativity has been uploaded to Tapestry and will also be available on Facebook when the Key Stages 1 and 2 Nativity is uploaded. The performances are amazing, and we know that you will enjoy watching them. Mrs Warner has worked doubly hard this year to film and edit the final piece twice, due to an IT hiccup so she deserves an extra special thanks from us all.



PTA Raffle

Thanks to all of you who bought raffle tickets. The money raised is greatly appreciated. The PTA has dwindled in numbers over the last year and is struggling to hold suitable events to raise funds for the 'extras' for your children. They are looking for someone take over the running of it for 2022. If you are interested, please contact the school office.

Class Hamper Winners

Nursery – Madison Cutler

Reception – Aubrey Dobson

Year 1 – Florence Smart

Year 2 – Henry Everson

Year 3 – Jack Harvey

Year 4 – Amelia Drummee

Year 5 – Maddie French

Year 6 – Lily-Mai Docwra

Hoppy the Rabbit raffle was won by Sofia Hands in Year 4

Mrs Cockrill (known as Mrs Chicken to the children) is retiring after working at the school for 6 years. We wish her all the best and hope she has a happy and healthy retirement.

Term Dates

Autumn Term 2021

Friday 17th December 2021 – Break up for Christmas holiday

Spring Term 2022

Wednesday 5th January 2022 – Children return to school

Friday 11th February 2022 – Break up for half term

Monday 21st February 2022 – Return to school

Friday 1st April 2022 – Break up for Easter

Summer Term 2022

Wednesday 20th April 2022 – Children return to school

Friday 27th May 2022 – Break up for Half Term and Queen's Jubilee

Tuesday 7th June 2022 – Return to school **Friday 22nd July 2022** – Break up for summer holidays

School Lunch Menu

The new menu is on the website, but the cook will be serving pizza on the first day back instead of the lunch listed.





